
February 3, 2025 
President’s Report 

 
• 1/13 NEMCOG Meeting regarding EDA/MDOT Grants due to closure of Viking. 
• 1/14 DDA Meeting –  Discussion held with regards to the “Our Place” building.   
• 1/20 Planning Committee Meeting – Guest Brad Cole, discussion on the 

redevelopment of the old ACCOA Building. 
• 1/21 Fair Board Meeting– discussion on June concert event.  Member reports on 

what information they brought back from MAFE Convention. Tightened up the 
schedule for fair week. 

• 1/24 Linda, Marsha, Christine & I had a phone conference with Village Legal 
Counsel Dan White.  Discussion included sewer system billing and Title VI Plan.   

• 1/31 Draft Budget development with Linda, Marsha, and Christine.  Ready for 
Thursday 2/6 Budget Meeting. 

 
Roads 
Spoke with Jessie regarding Traffic Control Orders.  I will contact Nico at NEMCOG this 
month regarding setting up a traffic study on south end of Traverse Bay Rd.   
 
Other 
Spoke with Nancy at DHD#2 regarding septic permits.   
 
 
 
Upcoming Meetings Next Council Meeting: March 3, 2025 7PM @ the Village Hall. 
 2025-26 BUDGET Meeting 2/6/2-25 @ 6PM Village Hall.  

a. 2/10/25 Monday Fire Department Meeting @ 7PM Village Hall.  
b. 2/11/25 Tuesday DDA Meeting @ 5:30 PM Village Hall.  
c. 2/17/25 Monday Planning Commission Monday @ 7 PM Village Hall. 
d. 2/1825 Tuesday Fair Board Meeting @ 7 PM Village Hall 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Sheila 
 
 


